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LETTER FROM THE  
BOARD PRESIDENT 

A child with Childhood 
Apraxia of Speech      

(Non-Verbal)  met his new 
teacher for the first time. 
At the end of the day, he 

pointed to his new teacher, 
pointed to himself and  

signed the word friends! 

“All of our dreams can come true, if we have the courage to pursue them.”  
– Walt Disney 

 

The best part of The Tiny Tim Center is our beautiful, wonderful, children.  They light up our world each 
time they step through the doors.  We are pleased to share with you information on how The Tiny Tim 
Center performed during the year of 2010.  As related to you in 2009, this year has again brought change  
to The Tiny Tim Center.  We are very pleased to have Marc Cowell as Executive Director.  Marc began  
his journey with The Tiny Tim Center in August of 2010.  When sitting in Marc’s office for a morning  
meeting, you can see the magic that happens once the children walk through the front door.  The  
children will tap on the glass if Marc does not acknowledge them first, and just light up with his wave  
of acknowledgement. 
 
Each and every child that attends The Tiny Tim Center has their own special dreams of what they want 
when they grow up.  The education and therapeutic staff works with each child to help give them the tools 
they need to try to accomplish these dreams.  The children are not always physically or emotionally able to 
accomplish these dreams as they grow up, but in their minds they know they are that special person. 
 
Unfortunately, the year of 2010 was a financial challenge for The Tiny Tim Center.  The economic issues 
that our country has been facing has hindered our ability to increase revenue through grants and donations. 
The Tiny Tim Center has also had the challenge of working through the issues of the St. Vrain School  
District’s decision to eliminate the number of children they are asking the Center to provide education for.   
We as a board continue to look at ways to make the Center more self-sustaining, without having to  
adversely impact the services that our children receive.  The Tiny Tim Center is grateful to you for all of 
your donations though various channels such as the Christmas Tree Festival, the Annual Auction, Direct 
Mail Requests, and other assorted community events that raise money. 
 
We will continue to strive in every possible way to honor the children that would not be able to dream 
about their future if not for the wonderful work that the staff at The Tiny Tim Center provides for them on 
a daily basis. Thanks to each of you for your generous support of our wonderful programs. 
 

Vicki Schlagel 
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A LETTER FROM THE  
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

For The Tiny Tim Center, 2010 was a year of significant transition that presented many challenges to the  
organization. Once again in 2010, The Tiny Tim Center experienced an executive transition as well as the hiring 
of a new Educational Coordinator. Several long time Board members had their final term come to an end as well. 
In addition, the St. Vrain Valley School District announced that due to financial reasons, they will no longer  
contract with The Tiny Tim Center after the 2011/2012 school year.   
 
Despite these many changes and challenges, the spirit of The Tiny Tim Center endured and continued to shine 
brightly throughout our community. In 2010, The Tiny Tim Center’s Therapeutic Outreach Program  made 
5,407 therapeutic visits to 313 children. Our Therapeutic Outreach staff also worked with the St. Vrain Valley 
Teen Parenting Program providing developmental screenings and educational classes to teen mothers.  
Additionally, Therapeutic Outreach established themselves as the first in the community to provide Alternative 
and Augmentative Communication (AAC) evaluation for children in our community. Previously, families would 
have to drive to The Children’s Hospital for this lengthy evaluation process. The Tiny Tim Center also hosted a 
YogaKids training and several Tiny Tim Center staff were in attendance. The Tiny Tim Center is the only center 
in town where children can attend a YogaKids enrichment class or participate in YogaKids as part of the  
classroom  curriculum.   
 
The Tiny Tim Center’s Developmental Preschool was blessed with the opportunity to work with 133 children. 
Over half of these children had special needs or were at risk for developmental delays. Our Developmental  
Preschool  and Therapeutic Services was selected by Boulder County Mental Health to partner with its “Kids 
Connect” program which provided parental support and consultation, health screenings and much more. In  
addition, The Tiny Tim Center began a new partnership with Healthy Learning Paths and participated in their 
“Be Well. Learn Well” program.   
 
These are only a few examples of how The Tiny Tim Center stayed true to its mission during turbulent times;  
“To provide comprehensive early childhood education and therapeutic services to assist each child in reaching 
his or her highest potential.”  Our mission and core values will continue to be at the heart of everything The Tiny 
Tim Center will do in the future.   
 
I was hired in August to tackle The Tiny Tim Center’s challenges and discover creative solutions while staying 
faithful to our mission.  In 2011, The Tiny Tim Center will seek out new opportunities and partnerships that will 
not only allow us to honor the rich tradition of caring, loving and providing the highest quality services, but will 
also lay the foundation that will lead The Tiny Tim Center to a successful future.  Together we will make this 
goal a reality! 
 
The past half century and the next half century of The Tiny Tim Center would not be possible without the  
generosity of the parents, alumni, volunteers, community supporters, businesses and philanthropic organizations 
who donate their time, expertise and money to support the children of The Tiny Tim Center in reaching their 
highest potential.  From The Tiny Tim Center family - thank you very much for 
helping us achieve our mission and making a difference in the lives of so many 
young children in our community. 
 
Marc Cowell 
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FROM THE BEGINNING 

The Tiny Tim Center provides comprehensive early childhood education and therapeutic 
services to children with special needs and typical children from Longmont and  
surrounding communities.  
 
Through direct early childhood intervention with children ages three to five years, our  
specialized preschool services are designed  to assist each child in making important  
developmental gains. While our preschool model has expanded to include at-risk and  
typical children, our goal has remained the same: to enable young children with disabilities 
the opportunity to maximize their potential, while minimizing the long-term effects of their 
challenges on themselves and their families.  
 
In 1997, The Tiny Tim Center expanded to include therapeutic outreach services to children 
from birth to 12 years of age. Through this program, we are able to offer individualized  
motor , language and other  developmental therapies in the home, at our therapeutic facility, 
or other community sites to enhance the development of the children and to provide support 
to families and strategies for continued progress. Our outreach program staff also offers  
support to our local hospital nursery staff and families who have infants with special needs, 
and they provide quarterly screenings and follow-up support to our local teen parenting  
program.  
 
While our history is rich with stories of the impact The Tiny Tim Center has had on  
children and their families over the years, our focus must be on the future. As part of our 
vision, we are committed to maintaining the scope and quality of our programs, and  
exploring and implementing inventive ‘best practices.’ 

Founded in 1956, The Tiny Tim 
Center is committed to assist 
each child in reaching his or her  
highest potential through its  
developmental preschool, and 
therapeutic outreach programs.  
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STRATEGIC PLAN 

MISSION 
 
To provide comprehensive early childhood education and therapeutic  
services to assist each child in reaching his or her highest potential.  
 

VISION 
 
The Tiny Tim Center will: 

- Be the acknowledged leader and authority in child development and early childhood special             
education and will be a well-known resource for parents, the medical community, educators and  

   the community at large.  
      - Offer the highest quality early education and pediatric therapeutic services to children  
        with and without special needs.  
      - Acquire and utilize the latest information technology to support its educational and therapeutic  
        programs and administrative functions.  
      - Identify its right size and attain financial stability in order to sustain its mission.  
      - Attract and retain donors to ensure its long-term viability.  
 

STRATEGIES 
 
      - Develop and maintain a financially sound position for  The Tiny Tim Center.  
      - Develop and maintain a comprehensive human resources program.  
      - Maintain a culture that values and fosters a participative style.  
      - Develop and maintain a marketing strategy that defines The Tiny Tim Center as the  
 acknowledged leader and authority in child development. 
      - Develop a business model to remain competitive in early childhood and pediatric therapeutic 
         services.  
      - Enhance and expand the commitment of donors and volunteers.  
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OUR STAFF 
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Executive Director– Marc Cowell 
Educational Coordinator– LJ Ferebee 
Therapeutic Coordinator– Shari Karmen 

“All my teachers are my favorite teachers at Tiny Tim!” -Jonah 
5 

Julie  Abrams Occupational Therapist 
Lisa  Archer Developmental Interventionist 
Pat Balthup Teacher 
Katie  Booth Physical Therapist 
Jennie  Boro Executive Assistant 
Mary Beth Boyer Teacher 
Marisa  Brickman Occupational Therapist 
Beth Cady Teacher 
Kathryn DiFrank Physical Therapist 
Jessica  Fiegland Physical Therapist 
Mia Girard Occupational Therapist 
Karyn  Green Teaching Assistant 
Christy  Griffith Occupational Therapist 
Tavita Grimaldo Teaching Assistant 
Michelle Henry Administrative Assistant 
Trish  Iannacito Speech Therapist 
Karen  Jones Occupational Therapist 
Kathy  Keith Occupational Therapist 
Bernadette  Koppang-Miller Billing Coordinator 
Rosalina  Mejia Teaching Assistant 
Lupe Morales Teaching Assistant 
Stephanie  Pipp Physical Therapist 
Kathleen Porter-Peden Teaching Assistant 
Tabitha  Radford Speech Therapist 
Laura  Reeger Speech Therapist 
Mary Ann Robinson Teacher 
Rebecca  Snowden Teaching Assistant 
Allison VanLeeuwen Speech Therapist 
Keely Willmann Bookkeeper 
Kathy  Willyard Teacher 



2010 PROGRAM ACTIVITIES 
AND HIGHLIGHTS 

Developmental Preschool Program 
• Served a total of 133 children. 50 of those children had special needs, 

while 25 were considered ‘at-risk’ for developmental delays. The     
program also offered a 4-week therapeutic summer session for 25  

      children with special needs. 
• With assistance from the Colorado Preschool Program, we were able to offer financial aid opportunities 

for 12 children from low-income homes.  
• Scholarships were awarded to 14 children who were also from low-income families.  
• The developmental preschool began a monthly “parent coffee talk.” The goal is to provide                        

education to parents on various topics.   
• The developmental preschool also participated in the “Be Well Learn Well”  program provided by   

Healthy Learning Paths.  
 
Therapeutic Outreach Program 
• We provided individualized and/or small group motor and language therapies and community support 

to 313 children: 
             -  Speech-language therapy, Occupational therapy, Physical therapy and/or Developmental                       
      Intervention for 293 children. 
             -  5,407 individual therapeutic client visits.   
• We became the only center in the Longmont area to provide comprehensive Augmentative and          

Alternative Communication (AAC) Evaluations.  We provided comprehensive AAC evaluations and       
submitted the funding reports to insurance providers.  We also began offering parent and teacher     
support groups and training opportunities.   

• We also provided the following community outreach activities: 
      -  39 visits to the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit at Longmont United Hospital, providing  
         recommendations to families. WE also participated in weekly rounds. 
             -  17 hours of support to local teen parenting program, including developmental 
                screenings, direct intervention, home program ideas and serving on their advisory board. 
 
The Tiny Tim Center began working with Matt Powell from Kid Connects. The program is an 
integrated health and mental health consultative program. Matt worked with the staff, students/clients and 
their families helping to work through a wide variety of challenges.   
 
The Tiny Tim Center also launched a very successful program called YogaKids. We hosted a training 
event initially, and due to the programs positive benefits and outcomes, it is now an Enrichment Program 
offered at the Center.  It has also been incorporated into therapy sessions and classrooms. The Tiny Tim 
Center became the 1st facility in the community that offers YogaKids classes. 
 
Over 132 Volunteers provided over 3,600 hours of service and support in the following areas:  
Board of Directors, Board committees, teacher’s assistant  support, administrative  
assistant support, fundraising and building maintenance.                               
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 LETTERS FROM  PARENTS 

It has been 18 months of hard work and dedication on your part.  
Thank you for your dedication, your wonderful attitude and personal care 
for our son.  
He is progressing by leaps and bounds. It has made us a true believer of early intervention. The  
collaboration between therapists and our service coordinator has been incredibly professional, cordial 
and the door is always open for discussion.  
It is not just the therapy you bring to Hinto, but how you acknowledge our entire home and family. 
It cannot be stressed enough the importance of knowing the family and how we function on a daily basis.  
You have helped us adapt to his needs and have been understanding to our stress and overwhelming 
schedule.  
Thank you for pushing when you needed to and for reminding us repeatedly because that is what we 
need.  
Thank you for providing therapy toys and play things when we did not have them to use.  
Thank you for helping us try to find that balance and teaching us when to fight for something and when 
to step back.  
There is no doubt in my mind that Hinto’s progress is due to the hard work you put into each session.  
Keep doing the outstanding work!  
 
Cynthia Moore 
Therapeutic Outreach parent 

Our son, Jayden, who is four years old, has been at The Tiny Tim Center for two years. He has  
blossomed into a well-rounded little boy with the support of The Tiny Tim Center. Jayden has gained 
confidence to try new activities, achieved above average academic skills; such as his alphabet and  
counting to 30, writing two letters of his name, cut with scissors, participate in music and motor groups, 
made new friends with his peers,  with and without special needs, learned how to be a leader in his group 
and respect others for who they are.  
 
Our family receives a scholarship for our son to attend The Tiny Tim Center. Without this scholarship, 
Jayden would not be able to continue with the program, as his mom works full-time with a variable work 
schedule and his dad has a physical disability and stays home with his twin baby sisters.  
 
The Tiny Tim Center is very welcoming and assists families by going the extra mile to accommodate the 
individual needs of the children. It is important to our family that our son has friends with and without 
special needs. The Tiny Tim Center is an important start and program to ensure that this happens. The 
kids without disabilities are involved in the therapies along side their peers and this is a win-win for 
everyone.  
 
Thank you Tiny Tim for all you do, not only for children with special needs but typical children too! 
 
Jacob, Jen, Jayden, Janelle, and Jocelyn Heilveil 
Preschool parent 
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2010 FINANCIAL HIGHLIGHTS 
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Revenue:  
Therapeutic Outreach 
Services                 342,102  
Educational Preschool 
Services                 210,374  
Grants                 178,144  
Public Support                 175,056  
Fundraising Events                  98,344  
Government Contracts                  64,500  
Grants-United Way                  46,387  
Investment Income                  37,129  
  
Total Support  
Revenue            $1,152,036  

Expenses
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465,601  
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636,882  

General & Administrative 
                

134,794  

Fundraising Expenses 
                 

23,561  
  

Total Expenses 
             

$1,260,838  
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Functional Expenses:  Educational   Therapeutic   General   Fundraising  Total 
Payroll Expenses  $             507,588   $       390,522   $      115,038   $      21,590   $    1,034,738  
Professional Services                  30,848             16,781               4,707                  -               52,336  
Supplies                  11,316               4,090               1,608                130             17,144  
Telephone & Internet                    1,749               1,304                 484                  -                 3,537  
Equipment & Maintenance                    1,460               1,116                 504                  -                 3,080  
Marketing                    2,470               2,563               2,975                  -                 8,008  
Printing                       419                  202                 109                 18                  748  
Depreciation                  39,530             23,059               2,348                  -               64,937  
Postage                       220                  317                 754                183               1,474  
Licenses & Fees                       734                  815                 392                  -                 1,941  
Dues & subscriptions                       266                  137                   30                  -                    433  
Insurance                    9,815               5,794               1,011                518             17,138  
Occupancy                  28,632             12,606               3,842             1,122             46,202  
Travel                         -                 5,630                    -                    -                 5,630  
Volunteer & Board                    1,557                  530                 835                  -                 2,922  
Other                       278                  135                 157                  -                    570  
      

Total Expenses  $             636,882   $       465,601   $      134,794   $      23,561   $    1,260,838  
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2010 FOUNDATIONS & 
CHARITABLE TRUSTS 

• AMGEN Foundation 
• Boulder County 
• City of Longmont 
• Community First Foundation 
• The Community Foundation-Boulder County 
• Covidien 
• The Denver Foundation 
• Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund 
• Foothills United Way 
• Helen C. Nelson Trust 
• Herbert E. Parker Trust 
• Innovating Worthy Projects Foundation 
• Key Bank Foundation 
• Knights of Columbus 
• Longmont Community Foundation 
        - Delbert I and Dorothy W. Reddington Fund 
        - Golden Fund 
        - McCarty Charitable Fund 
        - Raymond and Mildred Sarchet Family Fund 
• Lynn and Helen Clark Fund 

• Marjorie B. Thomson Trust 
• Rose Community Foundation 

• Temple Hoyne Buell Foundation 

• The Denver Post Season To Share– A McCormick Foundation Fund 

• The Triton Fund 

• US Bank 

• United Way of the Bluegrass 

• Wells Fargo Foundation 

• Xcel The Valmont Station 
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2010 DONORS 
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Our achievements during 2010 were due in large measure to the tremendous support of our 
community. We want to acknowledge and thank all of those who supported our mission in 
2010 and helped The Tiny Tim Center touch the young lives of so many.  

                       
$10,000 AND ABOVE 

Lila Jean Stewart 
Steve and Celeste Yager 

 
$5,000 TO $9,999 

Bruce and Susan Barber 
Steven and Teresa Boettcher 

Michael Noesen 
Paul and Vicki Schlagel 

Lisa Sabichi 
Leslie and Martha Williams 
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2010 DONORS 

 
 
$1,000 TO $4,999 
 
1st Bank 
Ahlberg Funeral Chapel, Inc. 
Ahlborg, Bill and Jane 
Amgen 
Anderson, Barton 
Bagley, Harold and Baadrea 
Ball Corporation 
Best Car Buys LTD 
Braly, Henry 
Buck, Carl & Meinhardt, Robyn 
Bullock, Evelyn 
Cashett, Lauren 
Ciao Bella Hair Studio 
Colorado Knights of Columbus 
Home Tour Group of First  
Congregational United Church of Christ 
Coynac 
Data Network Group, Inc. 
Dwork, Anton and Jeanne 
Fenstermaker, John 
First Main Street Insurance 
French, Liz 
Golter, Gerald and Harriet 
Guaranty Bank and Trust 
Haley, Susan L 
Hellenberg, Jayne 
Hindman, Michael 
IBM 
Keefe, Kenneth and Janice 
Koppang-Miller, Bernadette 
Law, Michael and Michelle 
Longmont United Hospital 
Lovell, Peggy 
Ludlow, Greg and Cathy 
McGinnis, Kevin 
McNulty, Jock 
Micro Motion, Inc 
Millican, Mark 
Morton, Rick and Debbie 
Muhle, Kenneth 
Nelson, Erik 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Norman, Richard and Doris 
Ockers, Craig and Coleen 
Parker, Richard 
Petursson, Petur and Susan  
Pond, Marian and Stanley 
Premier Members Credit Union 
Reh, Jeffrey and Theresa 
ROSBRO Corporation 
Rudolph, Rodell and Shelly 
Shepard, Neill 
Shipp, Dennis and Beth 
Stevens, Daniel and Sandra 
Stow, Van and Diane 
Straight, Susan 
Sun Construction, Inc.  
Swenson, Michael and Dana 
Walker, Lori 
Weible, Donald and Kathleen 
Wright, Jackie and Robert 
 
$500 TO $999 
 
Abbott, Brenda 
Ahlberg, Randy 
Ahlborg, Tom 
Armendariz, Karen 
Armendariz Mechanical 
Baldwin, Monica 
Bart, James 
Basil Flats 
Boro, Troy and Jennie 
Bush, Erik and Betsy 
Clinic Properties 
Compass Bank 
Cox, Mina 
Daily Times Call 
Docheff, Jay and Karie 
Dougherty, Doug and Karen 
Dwork, Al. F.  
Emo, Bruce and Julie 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Feaster, Sara 
Fetterman, George and Linda 
Frank, Daniel 
Frutiger, Evvy 
Garcia, Alfred and Margaret 
Gathman, John 
Golden Triangle Construction 
Hickman, Grant and Holly 
Hoover, David and Elizabeth 
Howe, Geoff 
Howe Mortuary 
Hoyle, Jessica 
Kellogg, Richard 
Keronen, Micah, Kristen 
Kirkland and Company 
Kanemoto, Keith  
Kohl’s 
Longmont Dairy Farm 
McCarty, Robert and Susan 
Miester, Alison 
Morrow, Ron and Shari 
Nix, Scott and Sharon 
Norman-Gravseth, Erika 
O’Donnell and Plaster 
Osborne, Rhett 
Perfection Auto Body 
Peterson, Eric and Jane 
Pinnacol Assurance 
Robbins, Bruce and Susan 
Rosendale, Norman and Cheri 
Rudolph, Richard and Doris 
Smokowski, Liz 
STMicroelectronics 
Summers, Michael 
Trotter, Brian and Jen 
Valdez, Ron 
Wallace, Eric 
Watts, Jonathan 
Wilson, Richard 
Zeis, Shardonnay 
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2010 DONORS 

$100 TO $499 
 
Alberg , Corrine 
Allen, Chuck 
Alvarex, Delma 
American Charities 
American National Bank 
Arter, Virginia 
Bagnell, Marilyn 
Ball, Deborah 
Ball, Julia 
Baumgartner, Robert and Margaret 
Beard, William 
Berry, William and Nancy 
Betsinger, Gregory 
Boberschmidt, Joseph and Ann 
Bolan, Peg 
Bonde, Dan and Bernice 
Bowers, Joe and Gwen 
Boyer, Bob 
Bradford, Mark 
Brady, Carl 
Brand, Julie 
Brown, Virginia 
Bryant, Susan 
Buckett, Tom and Allison 
Bueche, Francis 
Bulthaup, Patricia 
Carlson Plumbing and Heating 
Chapman, Tom 
Chick-Fil-A 
Clyde, Charles 
Cole, Janice 
Communications Mobilized 
Cornay, Paul and Stacey 
Cownie, Leslie 
Craig Group 
Crispin, Jason and Molly 
Cummings, Richard 
Denton, Kristin 
DiFrank, Kathryn 
Dreyer, Donald 
Driver, Carolyn 
Dueber, Katie 
Fairbanks, Sharon 
Farrell, Bill and Tina 
Ferrera, Michelle 
Fiegland, Jessica 
First Congregational United Church 
of Christ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fleegel, Joseph and Virginia 
Floyd, Mark 
Fox Creek Liquors 
Frank, Peter 
Friebel, Virgil 
Frissell, Nelson 
Gerhardt, Janet 
Girard, Camilla 
GK Hospitality Group, LLC 
Golden K. Kiwanis, Longmont 
Gormley, Richard 
Graham, Peggy 
Gray, Richard 
Greenler, Lori 
Grendele, Stefano & Sabadini, Mara 
Gruendl, Bobbie 
Guitars, Etc 
Haskovec, John and Marsha 
Higgins, Annette 
Higgins, Kimberly 
Hite, Gary 
Hockaday Transportation 
Hostelley, Kareny 
Howell, Haven 
Huffman, Thomas 
Jackson, Dwight 
Jinette, Nancy 
Johnson, Pamela 
Julian, Christina 
Karmen, Shari 
Keister, TeeDee 
Keith, Kathy and Jeff 
King, Lawrence 
King, Lee 
King, Robert and Kris 
King, Timothy 
Kirkland, J.M. and L.H 
Kittelberger, Lisa 
Kling, Troy and Wendy 
Koehler, Patricia 
Kopman, Roger and Mary 
Ladd, Stanley A. 

 
 

Lange, Roger and Jackie 
Larsen, Thomas 
Lawson, Ellen 
Lehman, Edward and Connie 
Lewczyk, James and Susan 
Linton, Alan 
Longmont Rotary 
Lopez, Jesus 
Love, Peggy and Larry 
Lubbers, Mr. and Mrs.  
Lyons, Richard and Jo Ellen 
Main Street Investments 
Mandelko, Loraine 
Marcotte, Paul 
Markiewicz, Edward 
McBride, Cindy 
Mesikapp, Kenneth and Mary 
Miller, Linda 
Mooney, Dr. and Chris 
Mossberg, Eugene and Susan 
Mueller, Gerald and Delores 
Murray, Peggy 
Napp, Mr. and Mrs.  
Nikkel, Mark and Rebecca 
Nissen, Robin 
Noodles and Company 
Osborne, Pam 
Oskar Blues, LLC 
Parker, Gerri 
Patinella, Leslie 
Payne, Sidney and Carey 
Peila, Jeff and Anita 
Peterson, Sharon 
Pickett, Wendell 
Plomondon, D.L. and Patricia 
Pond, Duane 
Porter-Peden, Kathleen 
Preceptor Gamma Tau 
Qualcomm 
Raasch, William and Janet 
Randall, LaRayne 
Randolph, Robert 
Rankin, Rhonda 
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2010 DONORS 

$100-$499 Continued 
 
Reinhardt, John 
Richardson, Megan 
Roberts, Shirley 
Russell, Margaret 
Salberg, Dick and Ann 
Santos, Gabe and Vicki 
Schane, Mark and Shalini 
Schlagel, Betty Louise 
Schlagel, Herman  
Schmidt, Douglas and Deborah 
Schneider, Jim 
Schneider, Paula 
Schoonover, Charles 
Secrist, Daniel and Erin 
Senesac, Steve 
Sims, Harold & Kirkpatrick, Diane 
Smith, Adele 
Sorg, J. 
Stelzer, Linda 
Sterkel, Gary and Karen 
Stevens, Larry 
Stoecker, Bernard and Leona 
Sunflower Spa, Inc.  
Taylor, Donald and Barbara 
The Birdsall Group 
Thompson, Nathan 
Trujillo, Catherine 
VanLeeuwen, William and Ali 
Vincent, Chris and Sue 
Wagoner, Harlan and Mary 
Walden, Julie Ann 
Watt, Charles and Kathleen 
Wedan, Quentin 
Western Welding Works 
Williams, John and Pam 
Willyard, Kathy 
Wohler, Wayne 
Wolvin, Dave 
Wood, Tom and Mitzi 
Worship the Son Ministries 
Yoakum, Arlene 
 
 
 
 
 

UP TO $99 
 
Aldridge, Linda 
Allison, Raymond and Martha 
Amicarella, Henry and Harriet 
Ashbaugh, Helen 
Austin, Patricia 
Backer, Donald and Barbara 
Baragiola, Lisa 
Barnard, Sharel 
Baum, Sam 
Berkhimer, William 
Bermudo, Carolyn 
Boldt, Gerald and Laura 
Bonsall, Robert and Betty 
Bonvin, Fred and Rachel 
Bowman, Kathryn 
Buckley, Charlie 
Budke, Bernice 
Burch, John 
Butler, Mike and Julie 
Cable Television Laboratories, Inc 
Campbell, Joan 
Carioscia, Mike  
Carr, Kathleen 
Childers, Frederick and Andrea 
Christopher, Eleanor 
Cobb, Tom and Mary Blue 
Columbine Foot and Ankle 
Combelic, Jean 
Connett, Steven and Patricia 
Cookson, Edie 
Corbin, R.E. and Evonne 
Crist, Carol 
Curi, Celine 
Davis, Clarissa 
Defalco, Mike 
Echohawk, Barbara 
Edmonds, Rodney and Joan 
Elzinga, Steven and Melinda 
Engstrom, Moria 
Farnsworth, Sharon 
Faverty, Margaret 
Fineberg, Elizabeth 
Fowler, Frank 
Friesner, Karen 
 
 
 

 

Fronapfel, Connie 
Gaccetta, Rebecca 
Geiger, Doug and Barbara 
Gibson, Neil and Bayne 
Goerner, Sibyl 
Graffis, Don and Brenda 
Green, Melvin 
Gullikson, Ted 
Harrington, James 
Hartman, Rex and Joyce 
Hetchler, Mr. and Mrs.  
Hill, John 
Hochhalter, Monte and Pamela 
Hockaday, Gary and Arlys 
Hogsett, Gail 
Holmes, Harry 
Howe, Ruth 
Hudson, Emily 
J&S Landscape 
Jacoby, WA and JE 
Jenkins, Doug and Melinda 
Jensen, Shirley 
Jones, Karen 
Kaminski, Jason and Katie 
Kellam, Betty 
King, Diane 
Kitt, Deborah 
Kmoch, Anton and Ilene 
Koch, Dennis 
Kohler, Daniel and Shanna 
Kuby, Joyce 
Laborde, Dan 
Lacert, Jill 
Larkin, Scarlet 
LeDoux, Robert and Cathey 
Lin, Mr. And Mrs. 
Livesay, Sonja 
Lottor, Colette 
Lyons Elementary PTO 
Madrid, Roxana 
Manigold, Douglas & Susan 
Marlin, John and Mary 
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2010 DONORS 

Martin, John 
McCarthy, Michael & Mona 
McCombs, Lisa 
McGeehan, Mindy 
Mees, John & Mary Jane 
Meilstrup, John 
Melichar, Cheryl 
Miller, Anna 
Mitchell, William 
Moore, Jean 
Morris, Timothy and Catherine 
Morris, Kenny 
Mountain Sports Exchanger 
Newquist, Norma 
Noblin, Matt 
Norman, Bette 
Oliver, Karen Sue 
Palmer, Jim and Sue 
Pearson, Janet 
Peele, Lloyd and Inza 
Peterson, Gloria 
Pope, L.Lavon 
Portilla, Jesus 

Prater, Karen 
Propp, Kenneth and Phyllis 
Rankin, Diane 
Reichert, F.D. and J.D 
Richardson, Julia 
Roberts, Rochat 
Rogers, Marcella 
Roggow, Robert and Diane 
Salerno, Deborah 
Saul, Ginger 
Schlieker, James and Anita 
Schmitt, Keith and Marilyn 
Schultz, Mrs. Ardean 
Schumacher, Mary 
Serlis, Barry and Patty 
Slipka, Lynn 
Smoot, Russell 
Snyder, Kyle 
Snyder, Judy 
Sterkel, Sarah 
Stewart, Ellen W. 
Stonebraker, Ann 
Stritchko, James and Edwina 

Stromquist, Lorraine 
Tatman, Lloyd 
Taylor Family Trust 
Terrell, Se 
Texas Roadhouse 
Thompson, Michael and Kathryn 
Valladares, Robert 
Venrick, Kristine 
Wahoo’s Fish Tacos 
Walker, Tim and Michelle 
Wallace, Carol 
Weinstein, Amy 
Welch, Jennifer 
Wells Fargo Bank 
Werner, Jennifer 
White, John 
Wiersma, Alva 
Wilson, Dan and Jerilyn 
Woods, Carol and Steve 
Wright, Michelle 
Wright, Mary Jane 
Wrotny, Stephanie 
Yakel, Lisa 

The Tiny Tim Center 
2010 Annual Report 

Every effort was made to acknowledge our donors from 2010. If your name is not listed, please  
accept our apologies for the oversight. Please know your generosity is sincerely  

appreciated.  
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2010 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

The Tiny Tim Center 
2010 Annual Report 

Vicki Schlagel, President                       Director of Goals & Incentives, inBusiness Services, Inc. 
 
Rick Kellogg, Vice President                 Owner, Kellogg Associates 
 
Mike Kirkland, Treasurer                      Owner, Kirkland & Company ,CPA’s  
 
Mike Hindman, Alumni Parent              Senior Vice President, Colorado Business Bank 
 
Lorry Cashatt                                         Retired Early Childhood Educator/Consultant 
 
Dan Kohler, Alumni Parent                Branch Manager, Key Bank  
 
Beth Shipp                  Commercial Insurance Agent, First Main Street Insurance  
  
Alison Miester                                       Sr. Benefits Administrator, Leanin’ Tree       
 
Deb Schmidt                                          Consultant, writer/communications  
  
Stacy Cornay                                         Owner, Communication Concepts Public Relations & Advertising  
 
Katie Dueber                  Pediatrician, Carbon Valley Medical Center  
 
Scott Oliver                Lawyer, Scott Oliver Law 
 
Greg Ludlow                                        Sr. Vice President Lending, Guaranty Bank & Trust 
 
 

“Hey, this looks like Earth, this is 
the Ocean, this is the grass, this is 
the fields, and this is us!!!!!” - 
Jeremiah, when mixing different 
colors of glue. 
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2011 UPCOMING EVENTS 

The Tiny Tim Center 
2010 Annual Report 

17 



2010 ANNUAL REPORT


